
 

 

20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 3 Open Afternoon 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 3 Open Afternoon on Wednesday 

25th January 2023, 1.45pm – 3pm.   

Parents and Carers are invited to join the Y3 children in the school hall where 

they will have the opportunity to chat to their child about their work, work 

alongside them on their set tasks and look through their books to discuss their 

progress prior to meeting with teachers at our interim parental consultations in 

March. 

Please note that, due to the nature of the open afternoon it will not be possible 

for teachers to discuss individual children's progress with parents. Any such 

discussions should take place at an alternate time. 

Once the event has finished children will return to the LKS2 unit until 3.20pm 

when they will be dismissed in the usual way. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Heyes, Mr Craske & Mrs Brown 

Year 3 Teachers 


